
  
For clarifications please contact Mark Garner at 647-408-4501 or markgarner@rogers.com 
 

 

June 5, 2020         VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2020-0066 – Enbridge Gas Inc. (EGI) Renewable Natural Gas (RNG) Program 

Participation of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) in Technical Conference 
 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3 in the above noted proceeding please be advised 
that VECC intends to participate in the Technical Conference scheduled for June 16, 2020. 
 
VECC may have questions on the responses given to the following interrogatories: 
 
Staff-11 /Staff-14 
CCC-5 
EP-8/EP-9 
LPMA-16 
SEC-3/SEC-12 
Summit-2 
VECC-1/VECC-5/VECC-9/VECC-11/VECC-13 
 
We may have further questions at the time of the Conference and in response to the questions 
of other parties. 

 
 

Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 

 
 
Copy: 
EGI Regulatory 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
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